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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the “Company”), pursuant to the provisions of 
section 227 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, which passed 
the amended text of the Securities Market Act, hereby issues the following: 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

As a continuation to material facts number 285874 and 285901 published by 
the Company respectively on 13 and 14 January 2020, Fluidra hereby informs 
that it has completed the allocation of the new tranches of its Credit and 
Guaranty Agreement initially dated as of 2 July 2018 by means of commitments 
made by lenders for the Euro and USD term loans with a repricing of interest 
rates which will become Euribor plus 200 basis points for Euro, and Libor plus 
200 basis points for USD, respectively decreasing in 75 and 25 basis points. 

The closing of this refinancing process, including the partial voluntary 
prepayment amounting to Euro 150 million, is expected to occur prior to the 
end of this month and will be communicated to the market in due course. 

 
 

Sabadell, 23 January 2020 
 


